
I do not support forcing small businesses to adopt e-invoicing. Many still use old accounting software 
or even just use excel spreadsheets. This proposal imposes unnecessary cost on small business. 
 
A second point that must be considered is requirements (for consumer protection and accountability 
purposes) that a particular class of person at a law firm sign an invoice. See for example see section 
330(2) & (3) of the Legal Profession Act 2007 (Qd). Inconsistency with State statutes will need to be 
considered. 
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Hemmant’s List Practice Manager & Clerk 
Phone (07) 3505 3969 
Email hemmantslist@qldbar.asn.au 
Web www.hemmantslist.com.au  

 

Please verify my bank account details with me per telephone before making a payment against an 
invoice or request. This is to reduce the risk of loss to you of making payment to an incorrect 
account against an invoice or request that falsely seems to come from me. 
 
This e-mail is confidential and may contain privileged information. If you are not the intended 
recipient, you are required to delete the e-mail and any copies of it as soon as possible. Liability 
limited by a scheme approved under professional standards legislation 
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